LRR Pool Committee

General Membership Meeting January 20, 2011

Call to Order: Kathy called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm.
Present Members: Chris Brown, Kathy Frongello
Staff: Chrystal Daulton

BOT Update - Premier Aquatics awarded pool management contract - currently
in early stages of contract negation.

HOA Updates -

= Premier Aquatics staffing person - Christine. Wishes to
hold job fair in the Spring at RC #2.

= Voted yes to increase cost of replacement passes/stickers
$15 and HOA provided photographs to $10.

= Pool guest passes will be offered online via ecommerce.
Information will be verified by office staff and passes will
be mailed to home of record on HOA account. Paypal is the
current preferred method vs. online shopping cart. Chrystal
will discuss options and procedures w/staff and Brenda at
Summit Management.

= Voted yes to limit in office pool pass processing to certain
hour during the week. Schedule is attached.

= Limited changes to pool rules. These changes include
changing all scheduled breaks in the pool to 15 minutes:
information on ecommerce, the ability to submit
registration form online and limited in office pool pass
processing.

Upcoming Meeting dates
e The next meeting will be held on February 17, 2011.

The meeting concluded at 8:05 pm.



